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We had fun making stone soup and snowflake crafts in Jan. Valentine 
crafts and heart shaped cookies and muffins are some of the projects for 
February.  

We’ve been reading “The little Polar Bear’ series by Hans de beer. Children 
loved reading the story of Lars, the polar who rescued so many animals 
and took them home.  This month we will read the story of the Little Red 
Riding Hood and will add the felt board story. This gives children an easy 
tool to create the story using pieces of felt figures and printable sheets. 
This is a great practice for language, sequencing and imagination. We 
hope to have a great time with these lovely activities. 

 

                                                                                           

“Of all things love is the most potent”- Maria Montessori 

 


